
 

 
 

 
 
June 30, 2021 
 
Re: Report of Sole Source Procurement Method 
 
To the Illinois General Assembly: 
 

As required by 30 ILCS 500/20-25(d), the Chief Procurement Office for the Capital Development Board 
(CPO-CDB) is providing information regarding the Sole Source Procurement Method.    
 
During Fiscal Year 2021, the CPO-CDB has not procured any contracts through the Sole Source 
Procurement Method.   
 
If you have any questions or would like further information regarding this or any other matter, please 
do not hesitate to contact me.  Office telephone: 217-558-2156.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Arthur Moore 
Chief Procurement Officer for the Capital Development Board 
 
cc: Jim Underwood, Executive Director CDB 
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